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DISCLOSURE
SWEET RIVER ABATTOIR & SUPPLIES COMPANY LIMITED

RESIGNATION

Mr. Nigel Morgan resigned as Director of Sweet River Abattoir & Supplics Company
(SRASCL) effetive August 29, 2019.

Mr. Morgan in his resignation leter cited “the conflict of time and attention required as a Board
‘member, particular in this time of transition at SRASCL and the unrelenting demands of his job
and other responsibilities”. Which he said “on occasions have precluded him from atiending
some Board mectings”.

He further said, “He wish the company suceess i its reorganization process, which is geared
towards returning o profitability and an offer of reasonable retum on our sharcholders
investments.

‘The Directors remaining are:

Henry Graham Chairman
Valdence Gifford Managing Director
Neville Grant Director
Hector Lyons Director

For and on behalf of the Board of SRASL

Tenry Graham
Chairman




